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Tuesday 19th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
School meals price increase 
 
I am writing to inform you that the price of school meals for those who currently pay for a meal will increase 
on 1 April 2024.  
 
The meals price will increase from £3.15 to £3.30 for all pupils in year three and above. 
 
Hertfordshire Catering Limited have asked us to notify parents of the price increases and assure them that we 
are committed to offering a nutritionally balanced two-course meal which meets the government food 
standards and gives value for money. 
 
This price increase of £3.30 will take effect from 15th April, on our return to school after the Easter Holidays.  
 
If you feel you may be eligible for free school meals, you can apply at Herts Free School Meals. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Catherine O'Donnell 
Office Manager 


